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Commencement

Kathryn Klingenstein moved to open the meeting for Growing Up Green I Charter School. Kate
Hooker seconded the motion, all were in favor.

Previous Month’s Board Meeting Minutes

Kathryn Klingenstein moved to approve the January minutes for the Growing Up Green I
Charter School. Kelly Russotti seconded the motion, all were in favor.

Financials

Anita Amoh went through the financial reports for Growing Up Green I Charter School. There
were no questions or comments from the Board.

Merging of 401K Plans

Kate McGrath explained the benefits of merging of the Growing Up Green 2 401K plan into the
Growing Up Green 1 401K plan.  Peter Davis and Anne Levonen asked questions, to which
Kate McGrath and Matthew Greenberg responded.  Kathryn Klingenstein moved to adopt the
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resolution, merging the 401K plans of Growing Up Green 1 and 2.  Kate Hooker seconded the
motion, all were in favor.

Executive Assistant Update

Matthew Greenberg introduced and welcomed Desmond Holliday as his new Executive
Assistant and announced that Nabiha Yusufali would be moving over to Recruitment.

Fundraising Update

Erin Acosta gave a fundraising update. She spoke about the 2021 Readathon. There were no
questions from the Board.


